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On May 1st we had a wonderful time celebrating- the 22nd birthday of the Unification Church -- African 

Style -- with much drumming and dancing. Joe led the drumming -- -on our upside down wash bucket, 

and Takashi led the dancing -- our Japanese brothers REALLY love to dance! It was fun for all. Some 

nights we are really rolling on the floor with laughter as we see who can accumulate the largest pile of 

stones or bugs next to their plate of beans -- Takashi always seems to win. Another favorite pastime is 

siphoning worms from the flour! Anyway, we are having so many precious experiences and in everything 

we are grateful to God for being so close! 

 


